
Bulkley Landscape Reforestation Standards Project 
Abstract: 
The desire to link silviculture reforestation stocking standards to timber supply 
assumptions and to other related objectives at the Landscape level, has been discussed for 
more than a decade.  

A recent paper from the Resource Practices Branch, FLNRO , the                                             
Bednesti Tour - Potential Action Points, Oct 2, 2014, states that there is a need to: 
Redesign Surveys and Monitoring as required to accurately reflect performance in relation 
to the refined Timber Objectives, and the data collected should be compatible with the 
information needs for (Timber Supply Reviews) TSR.  
The survey and monitoring design needs to be in the context of assessing stocking 
standards and other related objectives at the Landscape level. 

Pacific Inland Resources (PIR) intends to support this process by developing a Bulkley 
Landscape Reforestation Standards (B-LRS) project in collaboration with various 
government staff, to provide a different approach to collecting, storing recording, reporting 
silviculture survey field data.  These standards will then be submitted to the Ministry as an 
amendment to the Stocking Standards of our  Forest Stewardship Plan (FSP). 


